
Land Stewardship Subcommittee field trip to Mathy/Taylor Creek property. 

Notes:  We will be walking on the old railroad bed.  The areas are not necessarily plowed/maintained.  If we venture into the 
wooded areas, please remember it is spring in Wisconsin, which means please wear waterproof boots. 

A reminder that no Land Stewardship Subcommittee business to be discussed while we are there other than getting education 
about the donated parcel. 

 

Below is the parking spot along the Chippewa River bike trail; W 2975 Jopke Rd, Eau Claire.  We will meet here at 9:00 am. 

 

 

Below is the location of Casa Margarita (5110 Fairview Dr, Eau Claire) if you plan on attending lunch.  We are estimated to 
arrive here 12:15 – 12:30. 

 


